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QAHSAA 2022 
Scholarships
By Kerry McMahan ’54

Our 39th annual scholarship 
competition resulted in 20 
scholarship awards of $1000 each, 
made possible by the exceptional 
generosity of classes, reunion 
groups, individual donations and the 
collective donations of many Queen 
Anne alumni. 

Ashley Adair 
– graduated 
from Olympus 
High School, 
Salt Lake 
City, UT with 
a 3.99 GPA 
and enrolled 
this fall at 

Brigham Young University 
majoring in nursing. Her activities 
and achievements include Holladay 
City Youth Council, soccer, National 
Honor Society, CTE Student of the 
Month, High Honor Roll for four 
years and department awards in 
Spanish, musical arts and biology. 
She is the daughter of Thomas and 
Emily Adair and the granddaughter 
of Pamela Blackham Adair ’71. She 
is awarded the Terry Messenger ’62 
Memorial Scholarship donated by 
an anonymous donor, plus 4 more 
Grizzlies.

Sage 
Anderson 
– graduated 
from Lynden 
High School, 
Lynden, WA 
with a 3.99 
GPA and 
enrolled this fall 

at Biola University, La Mirada, CA 
majoring in communication sciences 
and disorders. Her activities and 
achievements include ASB president, 
Junior Class president, Future 
Farmers of America, Junior Livestock 
Auction, Northwest Washington Fair 
showing a market hog, manager, 
boy’s varsity basketball team, varsity 
tennis, captain-jv soccer, captain-
select club soccer team, Young 

Life Club and summer camp and 
volunteer leader for church youth 
summer camp. She is the daughter 
of Randy and Stacey Anderson and 
the granddaughter of Paul Ringstad 
’60. She is awarded a Queen Anne 
High School Alumni Scholarship 
donated by the Class of 1960. 

Andrew 
Baruck – 
graduated 
from Raisbeck 
Aviation 
High School, 
Tukwila, 
WA with a 
3.90 GPA 

and enrolled this fall at Arizona 
State University, Tempe, AZ 
majoring in software engineering. 
His activities and achievements 
include Robotics First Team and 
vice president, Founders Award, 
National Honor Society, multiple 
Advanced Placement classes, 
Brittany Boatright Love of Learning 
Award, Teachers Choice Awards, 
Boy Scouts Troop 501 Eagle Scout 
and Senior Patrol Leader and Troop 
Historian. He is the son of Stephen 
and Jennifer Baruck and the 
grandson of Joanne Mitchell ’60. 
He is awarded the Michael Kiesel 
’67 Memorial Scholarship donated 
by Kathie Kiesel Grasser ’65.

Allison 
Brazeau – 
currently a 
freshman at 
Washington 
State 
University 
carrying a 4.0 
GPA   majoring 

in nursing. She is a 3.83 graduate of 
Hanford High School, Richland, 
WA. Her achievements and activities 
include Honor Student, private 
mathematics tutor, church volunteer 
youth leader, Humane Society 
volunteer and volunteer homeless 
care team. She is the daughter of 
Joseph and Jennifer Brazeau and 
the granddaughter of Bill Brazeau 
’56. She is awarded a Phil M. Davis 
’45 Memorial Scholarship.
  

Paula 
Ferguson – 
currently a 
sophomore at 
the University 
of Oregon 
carrying a 
3.55 GPA 
majoring in 

business administration. She is a 
3.80 graduate of Mazama High 
School, Klamath Falls, OR. Her 
high school achievements and 
activities include National Honor 
Society, ASB Representative and  
Business Manager, STEM and M, 
Kindness Club, Asian and Pacific 
American Student Union, Kultura 
Pilipinas Club, Vietnamese Student 
Club, varsity volleyball for 3 years, 
Scholar Athlete Award,  and SMART 
reader for elementary students. She 
is the daughter of Adelaida and Paul 
Ferguson ’66. She is awarded a 
Queen Anne High School Alumni 
Scholarship donated by numerous 
Grizzlies. 

Isaiah Gale – 
graduated from 
Forest Grove 
High School, 
Forest Grove, 
OR with a 
4.11 GPA and 
enrolled this 
fall at Embry 

Riddle University, Prescott, AZ 
majoring in aerospace engineering. 
His activities and achievements 
include multiple Honors and 
Advanced Placement classes, Forest 
Grove News-Times Academic All-
Star, Western Aerospace Scholar, 
varsity lacrosse, Viking Crew 
Member, ski club, Forest Grove High 
School Food Pantry volunteer and 
summer school math tutor. Outside 
of school he is an active participant 
in his church youth group and works 
part time as a DoorDash driver. He 
is the son of Jon and Brooke Gale 
and the grandson of Christopher 
Goldsmith ’65. He is awarded a 
David L. Williams ’61 Memorial 
Scholarship donated by Don 
Williams ’62.
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Rigel Garmon 
– currently 
a freshman 
at Northern 
Arizona 
University 
carrying a 4.0 
GPA majoring 
in philosophy 

with a minor in physics. Rigel is a 
3.80 graduate of Rancho Bernardo 
High School, San Diego, CA. 
Rigel’s high school achievements 
and activities include Office of Naval 
Research Apprenticeship, varsity 
field hockey and varsity gymnastics. 
Rigel’s NAU awards and activities 
include Dean’s List and volunteering 
at the Flagstaff Family Food Center 
and the Barry Lutz Telescope. Rigel 
is the child of John and Elaine 
Garmon and the grandchild of Sally 
Sutton Garmon ’62 and the great 
grandchild of Margaret Kerner 
Sutton ’25. Rigel is awarded the Hal 
Will ’46 Memorial Scholarship.

Tate Hudson 
– graduated 
from Benson 
Polytechnical 
High School, 
Portland, 
OR, with a 
4.02 GPA and 
enrolled this 

fall at San Diego State University 
with Honors at Entrance majoring 
in graphic design. His activities 
and achievements include National 
Honor Society, captain, varsity 
tennis, cross country and ultimate 
frisbee. His community activities and 
work experience include Metro Parks 
volunteer and Portland Gear Brand 
Camp. His work experience includes 
Nacheaux restaurant cashier, lawn 
care and owner of TGHdesigns, 
creating and selling custom apparel, 
logo and website design and social 
media content. He is the son of Will 
Hudson and Lupine DeSnyder and 
the grandson of Arlene Richstad 
Smith ’67.  He is awarded the 
Le Penske Family Memorial 
Scholarship donated by James Le 
Penske ’62. 

Hunter Moore 
– currently a 
sophomore 
at California 
State 
University-
Vallejo, CA 
carrying a 3.61 
GPA majoring 

in marine transportation in the 
school’s maritime academy. He is a 
3.85 GPA graduate of Cedarcrest 
High School, Duvall, WA. His class 
schedule and workload preclude 
participation in extracurricular 
activities. He is the son of Kristi 
Callan and Darren Moore and the 
grandson of Marlyce Gundram 
Moore ’64. He is awarded the Tim 
Moody ’66 Memorial Scholarship 
donated by numerous Grizzlies.

Callie 
Elizabeth 
Mueller – 
graduated from 
South Kitsap 
High School, 
Port Orchard, 
WA with a 
3.80 GPA and 

enrolled this fall at Brigham Young 
University, Provo, UT, majoring 
in nutrition. Her achievements and 
activities include multiple Advanced 
Placement and Honors classes, 
Principal’s List, marching band, 
wind ensemble, varsity track, cross 
country, race walking and mountain 
climbing. She is the daughter of 
Christopher and Natalee Mueller 
and the granddaughter of Elizabeth 
Conger Mueller ’60. She is awarded 
a DV & Ida McEachern Family 
Scholarship. 

Sarah Mae 
Mueller – 
graduated first 
in her class 
from Sentinel 
High School, 
Missoula, 
MT with a 
4.0 GPA and 

enrolled this fall at Brigham Young 
University double majoring in 
mathematics and exercise science. 
Her achievements and activities 

include All-State band, marching 
band, pep band, drum major, school 
art and literary magazine junior 
editor, Rotary Youth Camp, varsity 
track and junior varsity cross-country.  
She is the daughter of Brent and 
Susie Mueller and the granddaughter 
of Elizabeth Conger Mueller 
’60. She is awarded a DV & Ida 
McEachern Family Scholarship.

Jason Ramey 
– graduated 
from North 
Kitsap High 
School, 
Poulsbo, 
WA, with a 
3.13 GPA and 
enrolled this fall 

at Central Washington University, 
Ellensburg, WA majoring in biology 
with a focus on EMS / Paramedicine. 
His achievements and activities 
include high school track and cross-
country and rec. league basketball. 
Employment outside of school 
included rec. league basketball 
officiating, shift leader at the Sonic 
Drive-in, McDonald’s crew member 
and landscaper crew member. He 
is the son of Brian and Adrianne 
Ramey and the grandson of Jess 
Ramey ’67. He is awarded a Maxine 
Amundson McMahan ’45 Trade 
and Vocational Scholarship 
donated by numerous Grizzlies. 

Cameron 
Roche – 
graduated 
from Monroe 
High School, 
Monroe, 
WA with a 
3.79 GPA 
and enrolled 

this fall at Western Washington 
University majoring in computer 
science. His achievements and 
activities include Gold Honor Cord, 
Honor Roll, Academic Achievement 
Award, multiple Advanced Placement 
and Honors classes including four 
semesters of German and three 
of Latin. Outside of school he has 
studied the Japanese language on-
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line through the Japanese Cultural 
Community Center. He is the son 
of John and Margo Roche and the 
grandson of Suellen Dobrin Roche 
’55. He is awarded a Queen Anne 
High School Alumni Scholarship 
donated by Harrison Neuharth ’40.

Colin 
Schoener 
– graduated 
from Henry M. 
Jackson High 
School, Mill 
Creek, WA with 
a 2.5 GPA and 
enrolled this 

fall at Everett Community College 
as a business administration major 
while simultaneously beginning 
the Washington State Electrical 
Engineer / Apprenticeship, a five 
year program. His achievements and 
activities have been home based 
and involved designing and building 
websites, computer systems, 
drones and camera equipment for 
personal use and for others.  He also 
operated a photography business 
which included real estate and 
interior design customers, did work 
for Mallory magazine publication 
and provided free high school 
yearbook photos for schoolmates. 
He is the son of Joshua and Jennifer 
Schoener and the grandson of 
Eileen Kiesel Schoener ’69. He 
is awarded a Maxine Amundson 
McMahan Trade & Vocational 
Scholarship donated by numerous 
Grizzlies.

Gabrielle Shull 
– graduated 
from Lincoln 
High School, 
Seattle, WA 
with a 3.9 GPA 
and enrolled 
directly this 
fall in the 

Foster School of Business at the 
University of Washington majoring 
in economics. Her achievements 

and activities include two years First 
place- STEM Fair , captain-varsity 
soccer, captain-varsity wrestling, first 
place- Metro League Tournament, 
Li’l Strikers youth soccer coach, 
Assisteens of Seattle-7 year 
volunteer conducting  fundraising, 
philanthropy and supply drives to 
provide food, clothing, supplies and 
opportunities for teens in need. In 
addition, she made time to work 
part-time at Ken’s Market on Queen 
Anne Hill. She is the daughter of 
Charles and Elizabeth Bates-Shull 
and the granddaughter of Patricia 
Bise Bates, ’61. She is awarded a 
Queen Anne High School Alumni 
Scholarship donated by Peter 
Norton, ’61.  

Benjamin 
Smith – 
graduated 
from Bellevue 
Big Picture 
School, 
Bellevue, WA 
with a 4.0 GPA 
and enrolled at 

Reed College, Portland, OR this fall 
majoring in computer science. His 
achievements and activities include 
National Advanced Placement 
Scholar with Honor, ACT perfect 
score of 36, National Best App – 
Code Day (Hackathon), International 
First Place Hardware Design 
Competition – Business Card Event 
and volunteer at Code Day. He is the 
son of Douglas and Christine Smith 
and the grandson of Mackenzie 
Smith ’47. He is awarded the Tim 
Moody ’66 Memorial Scholarship 
donated by Carolyn Peck 
Cunningham ’64.

Kendra Vann 
– graduated 
from Forest 
Grove High 
School, Forest 
Grove, OR with 
a 4.15 GPA 
and Honors 
Diploma 

and enrolled this fall at Portland 
State University majoring in 
psychology. Her achievements and 
activities include multiple Advanced 

Placement and Honors classes, 
varsity swim and water polo teams, 
golf team, president, Youth Advisory 
Council for the city of Cornelius, 
OR, Washington County Sheriff’s 
Search and Rescue team, swim 
instructor and life guard for Forest 
Grove City Aquatic Center. She is the 
daughter of Sherri Edge Vann ’81. 
She is awarded a Phil M. Davis ’45 
Memorial Scholarship.

Nate Warren – 
graduated from 
Tesoro High 
School, Las 
Flores, CA with 
a 4.25 GPA 
and enrolled 
this fall at San 
Diego State 

University majoring in mechanical 
engineering. His achievements and 
activities include captain-varsity 
lacrosse, All-League first team, 
defensive player of the year, club 
sport lacrosse All-American and 
volunteer for Lion’s Heart Service 
Organization. He is the son of Darren 
and Kathy Warren and the grandson 
of the late James Waldal ’54. He 
is awarded the Bruce Bowe ’62 
Memorial Scholarship donated by 
Don Williams ’62.

Caroline Wong 
– graduated 
from Alhambra 
High School, 
Alhambra, 
CA with a 
4.09 GPA and 
enrolled this fall 
at California 

State University, Long Beach 
CA majoring in kinesiology. Her 
achievements and activities include 
multiple Advanced Placement and 
Honors classes, varsity volleyball 
captain and All League selection, 
MESA Club, STEM Club, Interact 
Service Club, Red Cross Service 
Club and church youth group. She 
is the daughter of Tat and Lovena 
Wong and the granddaughter of the 
late Frieda Ching Wong ’55. She 
is awarded a Carol A. & Robert D. 
Rois ’55 Memorial Scholarship.
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Stephanie Wong –
currently a junior
at Citrus
Community
College, Glendora,
CA carrying a 3.94
GPA majoring in

biology. She will be transferring to
UCLA to pursue her undergraduate
degree in art history and then enroll in
dental school. Her achievements and
activities include President’s List,
Dean’s List, varsity cross country,
president-Doctors of Tomorrow Club,
Leukemia and Lymphoma Society, LLS
Philanthropy Award, first violin. South
Coast Youth Symphony, MTAC
Certificate of Merit-Advanced Level,
Impact Dance Academy and volunteer
at her church children’s ministry. She
is the daughter of Mark and Tina
Wong and the granddaughter of the
late Frieda Ching Wong ’55. She is
awarded a Carol A. and Robert D. Rois
’55 Memorial Scholarship.




